"Pack the Pantries" at WHS
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Watauga High School's final regular season home football game last Friday was also "Pack the
Pantries" night, when fans received a $1 off on the price of admission if they brought canned
food for donation to the food pantries in the elementary schools. The pantries assist students
and families who struggle to keep enough food on the table at home.  Hundreds of people
responded to the idea and the food collected has been split up among the eight WCS schools
serving students in pre-kindergarten through eighth grade.

Possible caption for photo: "Pack the Pantries" at WHS yields harvest of help for students and
families.

In photo from left to right: Student Services Director Clarissa Schmal; Cindy Lentz, athletic
trainer at Watauga High School; Denise Presnell, school social worker for Hardin Park and
Blowing Rock; and Tom Wright, athletic director at Watauga High School.




